
CITY OF BURNSVILLE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the 
Burnsville City Council will conduct 
a public hearing on November 19 
at 5:30 p.m. or thereafter, regarding 
the application for On-Sale Intoxi-
cating Liquor and Sunday Licenses 
from Eclectic Culinary Concepts, 
Inc, d.b.a Lucky’s 13 Pub, 2034 
County Road 42 W. The public 
hearing will be held in the Council 
Chambers of Burnsville City Hall, 
100 Civic Center Parkway.

All persons wanting to address 
Council regarding the applications 
will be heard at this time.

Erica Henderson, Deputy City Clerk
City of Burnsville

Published in the
Sun Thisweek

November 8, 2024
1430298


